
WAAL Board Meeting 10/18/22 
 
President, Andi Wolfe: 

• A substitute has to be found for the Mill Run. A reception for the show is scheduled for 
10/23/22 at the Mill Run Upper Arlington Campus Lutheran Church. 

• Online critiques will take place at 7pm, the 4th Thursday of each month during the Fall 
and Winter months. Rod Hayslip has agreed to lead conversation. Images to be critiques 
should be submitted by 5pm the Wednesday before the session. Katie will create a 
power point using submitted images. 

• December general meeting will be a combined potluck and speaker presentation 
(quilter that uses children’s artwork as inspiration). WAAL will provide an entrée from 
City Barbeque and members will be asked to bring an additional dish. A signup sheet 
with RSVP will be included in the next newsletter. 

Community Relations Chair, Sara Jane Workman: 
 
• Concourse Gallery will open possible exhibition dates for artists in January  2023 

 
Note: We are seeking a chair for the WAAL Spring Show.  
 
 
 


